
The​ ​DREAM​ ​House  
A Capital Area Dream Center Ministry 

Updates: 
 
Open House and Commissioning 
How rewarding it was to show the finished Dream House to about seventy people at our Open 
House in January! We appreciated everyone who took the time to come check it out and share 
their energy and encouragement for all that’s in store.  
Also in January, we had a special commissioning service with our family, church leaders, and 
volunteers to dedicate the house and the ministry to God and commission us into doing the 
work He’s called us to do. It was a very special and significant time of prayer and worship, and it 
certainly created an atmosphere of peace and presence in the home.   
 
Great anticipation  
After years of dreaming, a year of renovations and a whole lotta 
prayer, we are anticipating housing our first ladies. The word that 
we are opening up is spreading fast, as we have gotten emails and 
phone calls from many interested agencies and organizations. We 
gave our first official tour and received our first application from a 
very excited 19 year old girl who has already “claimed” ​her​ room! 
She was in awe of the house and could feel the peace as she 
walked through. We are praying that if this is where God wants her 
to be, everything will fall into place, and she will call the Dream 
House her home in the next couple of weeks.  
  
Another answer to prayer 
Days before the open house, we still didn’t have heat going. We had Eshenaurs scheduled to 
come out that week to fire up the boiler, and we believed that it would happen without an issue. 
Before that scheduled appointment, we got a call from a lady, volunteering her son-in-law to 
come do the service for free. He graciously came out. When he attempted to start up the boiler, 
nothing happened. He started throwing out some other alternatives, with high price tags. But we 
stood believing that God was in this, because He has been so faithful. So we did what we’ve 
done all along. We went in the house and prayed. Eshenaurs came out just two days later and 
fired it up without a problem. Were we surprised? Not really.  
“Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for He who promised is faithful.” 
Hebrews 10:23 
 



Needs  
In order to guarantee sustainability, monthly support is greatly needed to maintain a special 
place for lives to be transformed.  
You can become a monthly-support partner by going to ​www.cadcdreamhouse.org​. Follow the 
“Donate” links and check the box “Make this a monthly donation.”  
 
Checks made out to Capital Area Dream House can be mailed to The Dream House 1323 State 
Street Harrisburg, PA 17103.  
 
Items still needed: 
Toaster oven 
Blu-ray player 
Hair dryers 
 
On-going needs: 
Toothpaste 
Soap/shower gel 
Shampoo and conditioner 
Lotion 
Deodorant 
Feminie products  
Brushes and combs 
Hair ties 
Chapstick 
Nail polish and remover 
Canvas laundry baskets 
Canvas tote bags 
Water bottles 
Toilet paper 
Tissue boxes 
Paper towels 
Expanding pocket files 
Locking medicine boxes 
Computer paper 
Restaurant gift cards 
Grocery store gift cards 
 
If you would like to donate any of these items, please 
email Shannon Shelly at 
thedreamhousecadc@gmail.com​ or by phone 
717-919-7442. 
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